
 

415 York St. and 652 Elizabeth St. Locations – 519-953-0390 
Mail and deliveries c/o Ark Aid Street Mission 696 Dundas St. London, ON N5W 2Z4 

wish@arkiadmission.com 
 
Arnie Marsman, CBCO 
Director, Building Services/Chief Building Official 
Middlesex Centre | 10227 Ilderton Road, RR#2 | Ilderton, Ontario, N0M 2A0 
 
March 1, 2021 
 

Dear Arnie Marsman and the Council and People of Middlesex Centre; 
 

Thank you for providing space for ArkAid Street Mission and the Winter Interim Solution 
to Homelessness (WISH) Coalition of organizations to store donated modular structures 
over the winter months.  These buildings are the basis of hoped for transitional 
supported micro-housing to serve some of our communities highest acuity and 
marginalized homeless folks.   
 

Due to your partnership and help in providing this space we have been able to receive 
over 7 60-70 foot modular buildings as donations.  Without your quick response and 
willingness to do this for us, we would have had to turn down this donation.  Your action 
demonstrates your care for the marginalized and those deprived of housing as well as 
hope for a better future in London/Middlesex where shelter and housing fit for all 
people exists and is accessible, especially to those in greatest need.  
 

Please accept our deepest appreciation and invitation to continue to be a part of 
providing homes and various forms of housing to meet the needs of all in our 
communities!   
 

Many Thanks and Warm Regards, 

 
Sarah Campbell 
Executive Director, Ark Aid Mission 
WISH Project Manager, WISH Coalition 
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